Mr. Timothy Caspar
Director of Seminars
Hillsdale College has
selected former student
Timothy W. Caspar,

’94, as the new director of seminars.

He replaces Jon Corombos, who

recently left to pursue investment-

advisory interests. Caspar’s

responsibilities include direction of

the Center for Constructive

Alternatives seminars (on-campus) and the Shavano Institute

for National Leadership seminars (off-campus). His specific

duties include the formulation of seminar topics, inviting

speakers, and serving as instructor for those students who

have enrolled in a CCA seminar for credit. Additionally, he

serves as deputy editor of Imprimis, Hillsdale’smonthly speech

digest, which now has a readership of more than 1,000,000.

“I remember my time here as a student fondly and learned

important lessons that I have not forgotten, and will not

forget,” Caspar said. “After graduating from Hillsdale, I

moved out to Claremont, California, where I met Larry Arnn,

who is now the new president of Hillsdale College. When

the chance arose to return to Hillsdale as part of his

administration, I was proud and delighted. And having been

on the job for several months now, I couldn’t be happier. I

very much look forward to getting to know the many fine

members of our President’s Club who do so much to make

the work of Hillsdale College possible.”

Caspar, originally of Harper Woods, received his bachelor

of arts, magna cum laude, in political economy and classics

from Hillsdale College in 1994. Hecontinued his education

at the Claremont Graduate University (CGU) in Claremont,

California, where he received his master of arts in politics

with a concentration in political philosophy. He is now a

Ph.D. candidate in political science at CGU, with fields of

concentration in political philosophy and American politics.

Before returning to Hillsdale, Caspar had been with the

Claremont Institute for the Study of Statesmanship and

Political Philosophy since 1998. He held the positions of professor of political science at California Baptist University

in Riverside, California. He has also worked as a research

assistant at the Henry Salvatori Center for the Study of

Individual Freedom in the Modern World at Claremont
McKenna College and, before that, as a research intern for

the Claremont Institute.

He has published articles in several publications,

including the Palm Beach Post, the Pittsburgh Tribune-
Review, and Precepts, a Claremont Institute publication.

During his graduate work, Caspar received fellowships

from the John M. Olin Foundation, the Lynde and Harry

Bradley Foundation, and the Claremont Graduate
University. He was also a 1999 Henry Salvatori Fellow at

the Heritage Foundation in Washington, D.C.

His alma mater delightedly welcomes Caspar home

Manager of Internet Marketing and, later, Marketing

Manager. During this time, he also served as an adjunct

